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Email Subject: Supplemental Dental Coverage for 2024
[bookmark: _Hlk526326238]You are receiving this email because you have State Group Health Insurance without the Uniform Dental Benefit, and you are enrolled in one of the Delta Dental Supplemental Dental Plans.
[bookmark: _Hlk524950756]The Delta Dental Supplemental plans do not duplicate the basic and preventive coverage provided by the Uniform Dental Benefit (UDB) that is part of State Group Health Insurance.  The plan offers coverage that supplements the benefits available under Uniform Dental.  If you are not enrolled in Uniform Dental in 2024, you will not have coverage for basic and preventive dental services.
Action Needed
If you would like coverage for basic and preventive services for 2024, you must enroll in State Group Health Insurance with dental coverage during Open Enrollment.  
You can go to the Delta Dental website to see how the plans work together.
Note: You can disregard this email if you will have basic and preventive dental coverage through a family member or other source.
All benefit elections will be made through eBenefits in STAR
[bookmark: _Hlk525736494]You will be able to enroll in and make changes to all benefits through eBenefits in STAR.  Please review the eBenefits Quick Guide before making your elections. 
All Open Enrollment elections must be submitted by October 20th (eBenefits closes at 11:59pm on October 20th). 

